MAST MESSENGER



New Departmental Newsletter Name

The MAST Department is pleased to reveal a new name for the departmental newsletter: **MAST Messenger**. According to Russ Petricka, who joined Carleton in 1976, the newsletter has always run under the moniker Goodsell Gazette. This is because the Department was originally located in Goodsell Observatory and made the move to the CMC after its construction in 1993. After careful consideration and a few rounds of voting, the Department members chose MAST Messenger for the newsletter name.

IN THIS ISSUE

NEW DEPARTMENTAL NEWSLETTER NAME

MAST CARLS TO CELEBRATE

JOBS & INTERNSHIPS

NOVEMBER 10, 2023 VOL. 42

MAST Carls to Celebrate

Each year the American Mathematical Society selects a program to receive the "Programs that Make a Difference Award," and the 2024 winner is the Mathematics Project at Minnesota (MPM) of the University of Minnesota. According to the prize citation, "The Mathematics Project at Minnesota is an invaluable and highly effective graduate-student-led initiative developed with the goal of exposing and removing known barriers in retaining and advancing the careers of women, gender minorities, and underrepresented groups in the mathematical sciences at the University of Minnesota." The program was founded in 2017, and Carleton math alums Patty Commins '19 and Marcella Manivel '21 are among the four current organizers of MPM. Moreover, McCleary Philbin, who was a visiting lecturer at Carleton last year and is currently an assistant professor at UW - River Falls, was a previous organizer of MPM. You can read more about MPM and the award here.

Congrats, Patty, Marcella, and McCleary for this honor. We are proud of you!



Patty Commins



Marcella Manivel



McCleary Philbin

Jobs, Internships, and Other Opportunities

Internships

Quantitative Analyst Internship

DGV Solutions. Due Saturday, November 12

Editors: Joyce Li, Caroline Turnage-Butterbaugh

Web & Subscriptions: Sue Jandro